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PLEASE READ As a business owner, I recognize the potential financial and 

economic benefit the state could reap from allowing UTV/ATVs on roads. This would 

provide additional opportunities for businesses like mine to generate work and 

income. While I understand that some people may worry about the safety of drivers, 

we are living in the 21st century. Cameras and laws are in place to ensure 

accountability, and with the right steps, it can become the norm to operate UTV/ATVs 

legally and responsibly. By providing the option to do things the right way, it could 

help reduce the number of lawbreakers in areas that do not offer street legal 

UTV/ATV options. When it becomes the norm to legalize on road use those that do 

not legally abide will be frowned upon by both parties as a (TEAM) 

 

Best regards     Db 


